
                                                                       
 

 

 

 

REACH  

Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC)
 

 
The REACH legislation (Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006) entered into force on 

June 1st, 2007 to streamline and improve the former legislative framework on 

chemicals of the European Union (EU). Substances in volumes over one metric ton per 

year either manufactured in or imported into the EU must be registered under REACH. 

 

We can confirm that none of our products sold to you contain any substance 

of very high concern (SVHC) as proposed by the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) 

according to the definition in Article 57 of Regulation (EC) 1907/2006 (“The REACH 

regulation”) at concentrations levels > 0.1 % as stated in Article 56 of the previously 

mentioned Regulation. This list was published in October 28th 2008 and updated in 

December 2012. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Enrique García  

Production Manager 

 

 

 

 


